
 

CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE 

NOTICE OF FIRST MINOR AMENDMENT TO THE 

2022 ANNUAL ACTION PLAN 

FUNDING FROM THE U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT (HUD) 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE DATE:  October 17, 2022  

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Albuquerque is going to amend its 2022 Annual Action Plan, the 
fifth year of the 2018- 2022 Consolidated Plan.   
 
This Minor Amendment allows the City of Albuquerque, Department of Family and Community Services 
(FCS), to increase funding to the activities listed below with unutilized Community Development Block 
Grant (CDBG) funds:   
 
 Barelas Park Renovation   $200,000.00 
 Hopework’s Building Renovation $275,000.00 
 Albuquerque Housing Authority  $220,000.00  
 
 


